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On-Site Assistance –( 11 high schools, 1 AITC)
	Alton 

Capital Area Career Center (2)

Farmington 

Gillespie
Lewistown 

Lincolnwood


	Litchfield

New Berlin (2)

Pawnee

Spoon River Valley 
Taylorville

McDonough Co. AITC


Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 
· FCAE Staff Meeting, Springfield
· Met with Lewistown teacher and administrators to review IFG for FY’15

· Section 11 Ag Teacher Meeting, Macomb

· WIU Greenhand Conference, Macomb

· District III Ag Teacher Meeting, Macomb

· Winfield Solutions Answer Plot Day, Macomb

· Met with Holly Whisler at Lincoln Land Community College regarding dual credit.

Other Activities

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.
· Assist teachers in completing Graduate Survey. 

· Guide teachers through completing Professional Development Plan. 

· Send reminders to teachers regarding deadlines for September.

· Assist teachers with IWAS system and Ag Incentive Funding Grant. 

· Work with Ron Biondo and Caert for presentation to Montana teachers.

· Reviewed Danielson Method of Teacher Evaluation prior to conference on Oct 1st and developed GoogleDoc with suggestions for teacher evidence portfolio.
Miles Traveled - 944
Commentary


September is the month of deadlines for our high school agriculture teachers! With those deadlines come questions, on-site school assistance and inquiries from administrators regarding programs and how funds can be generated through the Incentive Funding Grant. This month was filled with meetings, conferences and reaching out to our teachers to complete Graduate Surveys, Incentive Funding Grants and Professional Development Plans. Some teachers joke that FCAE staff can recite instructions for these forms in our sleep and they just might be right. However,  the data generated this month can only serve to build our profession and strengthen our mission in Ag Education. 
